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February 4, 2021 
  
Dear Yorktown School Community, 
  
 
The District has been notified of one positive case of COVID-19 at Yorktown High School.  
Contact tracing and quarantines were not necessary in this instance based on when the 
individual was last in school. 
   
We will continue to keep you apprised of confirmed positive COVID cases.   
  
Stay safe and stay well.   
 
 
 
Respectfully, 

 
  
Dr. Hattar 
  
 
 
 
 


